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From: emmartd@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, August 08, 2010 11:57 PM AUG 17 2010
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: Proposed change for Marcellus Shale Drilling INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

This opinion is from Dale Emmart Lieberman 446 Kellows Road Honesdale PA 18431 (Wayne
County)

I demand greater regulation and Environmental Impact Studies to be imposed on The Proposed
Drilling of Marcellus Shale in Pennsylvania.

Drilling may help the under protected farmers with fleeting monetary solutions but the
environmental damage to our aquifers, surface water systems, farm and wild animal life, and
air quality is unacceptable. Our road / bridge infrastructure is not equipped to access
heavy truck loads of chemical cocktails and waste products. Our state has not prepared
deposit sites for drilling waste. Our citizens are not being fairly informed by Gas
Companies as to potential risks that are irreparable to our environmental balance.

I believe massive drilling using chemical fracking technology jeopardizes OUR basic right to
Public Health and environmental balance.

I strongly support the following:

The people have a constitutional right to clean air, pure water, and the preservation of the
natural, scenic, historic and esthetic values of the environment.



